From:
 SizewellC

 Subject:
 Sizewell C & D

 Date:
 23 June 2021 15:50:14

Dear Planning Inspectorate

I am extremely worried about the proposed building of Sizewell C and D and the impact it will have on the local area, tourism and wildlife.

I rely on holiday visitors coming to the Suffolk Coast to buy handmade furniture and sculpture and according to reliable sources visitor numbers will decline drastically, the predicted tourism spend will be down by £40 million.

Rush hour traffic increased by 50%. local roads and infrastructure are already over capacity.

Also I fail to understand the sense in building on an unstable and eroding coastline, large areas of which are in "managed" retreat.

Yours Sincerely, Jon Warnes